
 
 

ML/DJS 
 
12 September 2023 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
As we have now returned to more seasonal weather, from Wednesday 13 September we will 
be returning to our normal uniform expectations, particularly regarding blazers.  
 

 Blazers should be worn into the Academy and when moving around the Academy. They may 
be removed in lessons at the teacher's discretion.  

 Knitted ‘V’ neck jumpers are an optional part of the uniform and it is the student's choice if 
they wear them.  

 
Some additional reminders regarding uniform expectations: 
 

 Skirts should be knee length. 

 Socks should be black. 

 One ring, and one stud in each ear is the only jewellery permitted (facial piercings are not 
permitted). 

 No bracelets, with the exception of one charity band as a maximum.  

 Necklaces must not be worn. 

 Trainers are not allowed. 
 
A full copy of our uniform expectations is available on the website. 
 
Over the next week we will be providing students with A4 mini whiteboards. These are an 
important part of our teaching and learning policy as, during lessons, they allow students to 
demonstrate their understanding in a number of different ways. Students are asked to carry these 
in their school bag, therefore it is essential an appropriate bag is brought to school every day.  
 
Finally, a polite reminder that fizzy drinks and energy drinks are also not permitted. Students are 
encouraged to bring a suitable drinks container to help them to remain hydrated during the day.   
 
Many thanks for all your continued support.  Our students continue to look exceptionally smart 
and tidy.  I am extremely proud of them.  
 
Yours sincerely 

 
MR M LAWRENCE 
Headteacher 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 


